[image: image2.png]



  
                                                                          
[image: image1.jpg].





Spanish


Next half term we will be learning to develop listening to ten popular verbs in Spanish and to use them in both written and spoken work.





English


In English we will be writing a letter based on the book Oliver and the Seawigs. We will be using all the learning we have covered this year including fronted adverbials, expanded noun phrases and different types of punctuation. We will then move onto performing and writing poetry. 


The children will also be developing their inference and summary skills in Guided Reading and we will be spending time looking at different types of texts including fiction and non-fiction.


Please continue to encourage your child to read at home wherever possible and visit your local library if you can. 





Dear Parents and Carers Next half term we have lots of exciting learning opportunities. We will be beginning our new topic The Mayans where we learn all about the Mayan civilisation and go on 2 educational visits to the Church and the Bradford Literacy Festival at Bradford University. Please continue to make sure your child comes to school on time, in full school uniform, with their book bag and a waterproof coat. Thanks again for your continued support.
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History


Next half-term in History, we will be learning about Ancient Mayan civilisations. We will be finding out where they lived, how they lived and comparing it to previous civilisations we have learnt about as well as modern day life. 





Computing 


In Computing this half-term, we will be learning all about how to explore movement within the context of a maze through programming. 








Design & Technology


In DT we will be designing and making a lighthouse using electricity. We will use a design criteria and a range of materials. We will then evaluate our work and give ideas on how it could be improved the next time.

















Maths


This half term the children will be learning about statistics and time. They will be learning about how data can be represented in a bar chart, pictogram and a table and how we can interpret this data as well as learn how to tell the time using digital and analogue clocks. The children will continue to work on applying their mathematical knowledge to solve reasoning and problem-solving questions. 


Please ensure the children are practicing their times tables and using TTRS. 





PSHE


In PSHE we will be learning about what drugs are, including medicines. We will look at how smoking can affect your health and the risks associated with passive smoking. We will also look at the laws in place to keep people healthy and what help is available for people that would like to stop smoking. 








Remember!


Homework, including spellings, are handed out on a Wednesday, and are tested on a Monday when all homework is due back in.


Children receive raving reader points every time you sign to say you have read with your child at home. They should be reading their fluency book every day for a week but will also have in school a ‘Reading for Enjoyment’ book which they can change themselves every day if they wish. They also have access to ‘Bug Club’, where the books are pitched at the correct level of challenge for your child. Additionally, we encourage you to read a variety of materials you may have at home with your child; comics; books; newspapers etc. and visit your local library. 











RE


In Religious Education this half-term we will be learning to observe and respond thoughtfully to the ways beliefs and spirituality are expressed through various art forms and music.








PE


Please ensure your child has the correct PE kit every week. They will need to wear a white t-shirt, shorts or jogging bottoms and black pumps. This half term in PE we will be focusing on competitive games and getting ready for our sports days. 








